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Having considered the information submitted, Conservation & Design does not wish to offer any 
comments on this particular occasion. 
 
Instead it is recommended that the application be determined;  
 
a) in accordance with national guidance and local policy, and  
 
b) having paid special attention to the statutory duty contained in s72 of the Planning (Listed 
Buildings & Conservation Areas) Act, 1990. 
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